Department of Psychology
Graduate Research Colloquium
September 13, 2013

  1:00 p.m.	Rob Guttentag – Introduction and Welcome

  	Julia Mendez – Presentation of Awards
Elizabeth Duffy Fellowship 
John W. Lindsey Memorial Scholarship

Session I    
  1:15 p.m.	Charlotte Chun – Psychometric schizotypy predicts psychotic-like, paranoid, and negative symptoms in daily life

  1:30 p.m.	Branden Abushanab – How forward and reverse mental time travel affect context accessibility in the list-before-last paradigm

  1:45 p.m.	Chelsea Hughes Maicus – Expertise in unexpected places: Selective social learning from counter-normative experts

  2:00 p.m.	Ashley Brown – Pathway to social anxiety in late childhood: A moderated mediation

  2:15 p.m.	Holly Paymon – Social competence and adaptive learning behaviors as predictors of school readiness
   
  2:30 p.m.	Coffee Break
 









Session II
  2:50 p.m.	Simone Halliday – Physiological regulation and child persistence in early childhood

[bookmark: _GoBack]  3:05 p.m.	Juan Prandoni – Familism and acculturation: A multisystemic approach

  3:20 p.m.	Holly Levin-Aspenson – The effects of neuroticism, negative mood, and self-focused attention on self-report

  3:35 p.m.	Justin Varholick – Social behavioral consequences of perinatal asphyxia and C-section on full-term male rats

  3:50 p.m.	Melissa DiMeo – Reinforcement sensitivity, cognitive appraisals, and coping strategies



Since 1996, the annual Department of Psychology Graduate Research Colloquium has provided an opportunity for all second-year graduate students in the department to present their research in a forum open to the public. Developing, conducting, and presenting research projects are important activities for psychologists and central components of training in the department. The findings presented at the Graduate Research Colloquium represent the formative aspects of our students’ programs of research that often culminate in publications in peer-reviewed journals and presentations at scientific conferences.


Thank you for your support of our students’ research. 
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